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We are pleased to invite the students         

in order to attend practical training  

at our resort for the 2024 seazon from 

April to October. 

The working language is English.  

 

We look forward to meeting you in 

GREECE! 

2024  
 

 

 

PILOT BEACH RESORT 

 

Invitation letter for 
Erasmus+ 

Offered by Pilot Beach Resort 
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    Join the team! 
 

 

During the practical training in Chania of Crete, the students can benefits for involved 

organization include an increased capacity to operate at an international level, 

improved management methods, access to more funding opportunities and projects, 

increased ability to prepare, manage and follow-up projects, as well as a more 

attractive portfolio of opportunities for learners and staff at participating organizations. 

 

 

 

The interested students should be sent us a CV in our emails, 

 for the following positions: 

• F&B departments  

• Front office 

• Kitchen staff 

 

 

«The role of the organizations in this process is to 

organize these opportunities for individuals. » 
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 We are looking forward to welcoming your students at  

 Pilot Beach Resort and to our continued cooperation. 

 In case of any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

 Chania – Crete - Georgioupolis 

 Tel: +30 28250 61901-5 

 E-mail:  info@pilot-beach.gr, fnb@pilot-beach.gr. 

 Url:        www.pilot-beach.gr 
 

 

 

 

mailto:info@pilot-beach.gr
mailto:fnb@pilot-beach.gr
http://www.pilot-beach.gr/

